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To: Board of Selectmen
Melissa Malone, Town Administrator
William Chenard, Deputy Town Administrator, Operations

CC: Jeremy Marsette, P.E., Director of Public Works

From: Bill McDowell, P.E., Town Engineer

Date: July 31, 2019

Re: Street Acceptances — Eliot Acres, Eliot Acres Section II and Countryside Acres

At the July 8" 2019 Board of Selectmen’s meeting, the Department requested that the Board vote to
sponsor three Warrant Articles for the Fall Town Meeting to see if the Town would vote to accept
the remaining portions of five streets in Town. The streets included:

¢ Eliot Hill Road — Western portion
e Merifield Lane — Western portion
e Woodcock Path — Entire

e Michael Terrace — Eastern portion
e Clearview Drive — Eastern portion

Attached please find suggested language for the Warrant Articles for your review. The current limits
of acceptance are not clearly identified by metes and bounds in earlier street acceptance warrants and
therefore these articles note that the intention is to accept the streets in their entirety as laid out in the
original subdivision documents endorsed by the Planning Board.
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